
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Thursday, 8th May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Next week is SATs week. The tests will be completed each morning between 9am and 10:30am.  
 
Please make sure your child arrives at school by 8:30am every day next week. If they arrive after the test 
starts they will have to remain separated from the rest of the Year 6 children until they can sit the test.  
 
If your child would like their water bottle during the test it will need to be transparent with no writing, 
measurement marking or labels on. Other water bottles will be put away during the test but allowed as 
normal once the test is complete.  
 
Please make sure your child eats breakfast before they come to school. 
 
Thank you for your support,  

 
Miss Clift   
Year 6 Year Group Leader  
Equalities, Diversity and Racial Justice Lead  
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